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Malpractice Insurance through The Advocates for Human Rights 


As a volunteer attorney with The Advocates, you are eligible to access malpractice insurance through The Advocates while you represent your asylum client.  If you would like the insurance to cover you during your pro bono work with The Advocates you must: 

a) sign the attorney agreement on The Advocates’ website: http://www.theadvocatesforhumanrights.org/attorney_agreement.html

b) print a copy for your records

c) fill out the retainer agreement that is attached to this email;

d) submit the retainer agreement to The Advocates.


If you continue with the client beyond his or her affirmative asylum application process, a new retainer must be signed at each stage.
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